
THE TWENTY- NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Diocesan Theme “When they arrived, they called the church together and related all that 
God had done with them and how he had opened a door of faith”(Acts 14.27) 

  “Increase our Faith (Luke 17.5)...” 
Parish Theme “Though Many We Are One Body in Christ.” 

 
 

 
Saturday, October 20th       

4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of Lydia 
Nyenkamp by Bill & Annie Bouwhuis 

Sunday, October 21st  
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Mary 
Urlocker & the birthday intentions of Joseph 
Lalonde by the Urlocker/Lalonde Family 
10:45 am For the intentions of the 
Parishioners by the Pastor 

Tuesday, October 23rd     
7:00 pm For the repose of the soul of Ursula 
Serjak by the Serjak Family 

Wednesday, October 24th   Mass at Our Lady 
9:00 am For the intentions of Jean Paul & 
Yvette Desjardins by Gilbert & Shirley  

Thursday, October 25th    
9:00 am For the special intentions of our 
daughter Michelle Egan by Tom & Carol Egan  

Friday, October 26th        
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Eldon 
Berard by the Kupferschmidt Family 

Saturday, October 27th       
4:30 pm For the intentions of the Parishioners 
by the Pastor 

Sunday, October 28th   
9:00 am For the birthday intentions of Desiree 
& the conversion of souls by her Family 
10:45 am For the repose of the soul of Monica 
Baker by her Family 

 
_______________________________________________________________ 

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 
October 14, 2012 - $3310.00 

 (Average weekly collection needed to cover all 
expenses: $3,000.00) 

Thank you for your generosity & support.  

 
YOUTH MINISTRY COORDINATOR POSITION 
Applications are now being welcomed for a Youth 
Ministry Coordinator position for Our Lady’s Parish. 
Interested applicants please see the Parish Website 
for more details. 

  
PASTOR’S CORNER 
 

World Mission Sunday 
 

Today is World Mission Sunday, that special day in 

the liturgical year when we think about our call to be 

missionaries and also to pray for the Church’s 

missionary activities.  In the Spirit of the New 

Evangelization, “primarily a spiritual activity to 

recapture the courage and forcefulness of the first 

Christians and first missionaries”, we are reminded 

of the urgency of this call today. As Christians we all 

share in the mission of the Church, it is in fact what 

defines our identity, it is our life. The Council 

Fathers clearly stated this fact thus: 

  

Their main duty, whether they are men or women, is 

the witness which they are bound to bear to Christ by 

their life and works in the home, in their social 

milieu, and in their own professional circle. In them, 

there must appear the new man created according to 

God in justice and true holiness (cf. Eph. 4:24). Our 

challenge, therefore, is to follow in the footsteps of 

Christ the Missionary par excellence even when the 

road ahead appears threatening and full of dangerous 

curves. He must surely lead us to the Promised Land.  

 

Be not afraid! 

Peace to all!! 

Fr. Paul 

 
ALL MEN IN OUR PARISH are invited to attend 
our next Men's Prayer & Breakfast Gathering 
on Saturday October 27th. We start at 8:30 a.m. in the 
church with about half an hour of prayer and faith 
sharing and then go for breakfast. We are usually 
finished by 10:30 a.m.; so it doesn’t take up your 
whole morning and it’s a great way to get to know 
other men within our parish. If you have any 
questions, call Mike Sliva at   613-443-9469.  
We look forward to seeing you. 



October 21, 2012
 

THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 
Tuesday, October 23rd  ~ Adult Choir Practice 7:30 
pm~ RCIA 7:30 pm (Kitchen)~Altar Servers workshop 
Church 7:30 pm~ 
Wednesday, October 24th ~ Prayer Shawl Ministry 
7:00 pm (Joyce Vincelette)~Life in the Spirit 7:30 pm 
~K of C General Meeting in the Hall 7:30 pm 
Thursday, October 25th ~ Workshop for the Ministries 
Of the Eucharist in the Church 7:00 pm 
Saturday, October 27th ~Men’s Prayer Group 8:30 am 
(Church) ~Nativity Play Rehearsal 9:00 am (Hall) 

 
NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 

Tuesday, October 30th  ~ Adult Choir Practice 7:30pm 
~ RCIA 7:30 pm (Kitchen 
Wednesday, October 31st ~Life in the Spirit 7:30 pm 
Thursday, November 1st ~ CWL Executive Meeting 
(Kitchen) after 9:00 am Mass 
Friday, November 2nd ~ First Friday Adoration begins 
at 3:00 pm 
Saturday, November 3rd ~Adoration ends 4:00 pm 
~Commissioning of Ministers of the Eucharist All Masses 
Sunday, November 4th ~~Commissioning of Ministers 
of the Eucharist All Masses 
 

THE KNIGHTS OF COLOMBUS will be 
handing out paper bags after Mass 
this weekend, October 20th/21st, for 
the Township of Russell Good 
Neighbours Food Bank.  Our local 
Food Bank needs your help. If you 
can, pick up a bag, and when you 
bring it home, please remember to 
fill it. These bags will be collected 
downstairs in the Church hall before 

Mass on the following weekend, October 27th/28th.  Items 
needed are peanut butter - 500g, canned whole potatoes - 
19 ounces, beef stew - 410g, cereal, and juices - tomato 
juice, v8, and real fruit juice. Items in glass jars cannot be 
donated.  To learn more about the Township of Russell 
Good Neighbours Food Bank, visit our web site at 
www.olmm.ca/foodbank. 

 
INTERESTED IN ALTAR SERVING? 
Youth 8-18 years of age who have had their First 
Communion and are interested in altar serving, 
Current altar servers and all occasional servers are 
invited to take part in this year’s fall training/workshop 
to be held in the Church this Tuesday, October 23rd after 
the 7:00 pm. Mass. 
 
~PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY: Inquiries call 
Joyce 613-445-0536 or Faith 613-445-5691~ 
 
 

 
CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 
Advent Retreat  
The Advent Retreat will be held on December 1st at St. 
Maurice's church.  Deadline to register is November 15th  
and the cost is $20.  Please contact Jane Munro if you are 
interested in attending. Some members will be 
carpooling. e-mail:  jimandjane@sympatico.ca   
 
Shepherds of Good Hope Collection 
CWL will be collecting new men's and ladies' socks for 
the Shepherds of Good Hope until November 11th. 
Baskets have been placed in the church foyer and 
basement. All parishioners are urged to contribute for 
those in need. 
 
World of Prayer 
Prayer cards in a packet of three, are available at the 
back of the church and in the foyer. This initiative 
encourages parishioners to pray for friends, family 
members and colleagues. You simply light a candle at 
home, say the prayer (inside the card) and send the 
card.  Why? To create a culture of prayer in our parish. 
The cards are free, distributed by Chalice a NS based 
sponsorship charity. Please take as many as you want. 
 
YEAR OF FAITH CORNER: 
Introduction to the Nicene Creed - Part One.  One 
recommendation from Pope Benedict XVI for the Year of 
Faith is to learn by heart the Nicene-Constantinopolitan 
Creed (also called the Nicene Creed). The Catechism of 
the Catholic Church teaches us that the “Nicene Creed 
draws its great authority from the fact that it stems from 
the first two ecumenical Councils (in 325 and 381). It 
remains common to all the great Churches of both East 
and West to this day (n. 195).” In the new Missal, we see 
a fresh translation of the creed that introduces a number 
of additions and clarifications to the creed in the 
previous Missal. These changes reflect a closer 
translation from the original Latin containing important 
articulations of our faith. This year, using the Catechism 
as our guide, we will examine this foundational 
expression of our faith more closely. More information 
can be found on the Year of Faith website: 
(www.annusfidei.va). 

  
NOTE OF APPRECIATION TO OUR ADVERTISERS: 
The publication of our parish bulletin is made possible 
by the financial support of our advertisers. All 
parishioners are encouraged to continue to patronize 
our advertisers.  
 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE at www.olmm.ca 
Email: admin@olmm.ca 
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